Macmillan

Little Essex Street London WC2R 3LF

telephone 01 836 6633 cables Publish London WC2

23rd October, 1972

Mr. Alan Yates, Department of Spanish, University of Sheffield, Sheffield, 10.

Dear Mr. Yates,

We are the publishers of European Studies Review, a journal of studies of the philosophy, literature, history and political thought of Europe since 1500. Dr. J.H. Shennon, of the University of Lancaster, our editor, has just suggested that I should write to you about the annual conference of the Anglo-Catalan Society which will be held very shortly at Westfield College in London.

We are interested in having European Studies Review represented at the conference, although I realize that the Conference is very close. I wondered if you could tell me if you are organising for the exhibition or sale of literature and if you could send me details of your arrangements. Alternatively, could you send me the name and address of the Conference Bookstall organiser so that I can write to him and ask if he would like some copies of these journals.

I would be most grateful if you could send me a conference programme and tell me how many participants are expected.

Please could you also send similar details of any other conferences the Anglo-Catalan Society is organising.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

John Unideler

John Winckler Assistant Promotions Manager